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 Please continue in prayer with us for: 

• Living Water Baptist Church in Jarabacoa 

• Mike who accepted Christ after a mission 

conference in Kentucky! 

• God’s provision and guidance as we travel 

and seek more partners in ministry 

• Salvation of our lost family members 
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Dear Ministry Partners, 

 We are excited to announce that we 

are expecting our third child August 2021!! 

The Lord has blessed us greatly and we are 

excited to meet this new little one soon.  

Stay tuned for gender announcement!  

Field News 

Please continue to pray for Iglesia 

Bautista Agua Viva. The youth group was able 

to start meeting in person again!! They had 

14 teenagers their first meeting! The exciting 

thing is that a young newlywed Dominican 

couple has volunteered to help lead the 

youth group! This is exactly the kind of 

growth we hope to see.   

There are still restrictions and curfews 

in place, but we are encouraged to see the 

work moving forward and people growing in 

Christ. 

Furlough News 

The Lord opened many doors for us 

over the last two months. We were able to 

present in several new churches in Florida, 

Kentucky, and Kansas. We are excited to see 

what God has in store!  

One of the neatest opportunities I 

recently had was to be able to share the 

Gospel on a local radio station in South 

Florida. It started out as an interview on a 

small AM station and quickly changed into a 

simulcast on FM radio on a station that has a 

potential listenership of 250,000 households. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mel 

Jackson, Luke Wilson, and especially Mark 

Anderson who produced the segment.   

We would also like to express our 

gratitude for Pastor Dana Spurgeon and Mt. 

Ephraim Baptist Church for allowing us to 

park on the church property and for 

ministering to us as we ministered in Florida.  

 

“I have planted, Apollos watered; but God 

gave the increase.” (I Corinthians 3:6) 

Remember to be faithful to plant and water 

even if you do not see the harvest. God is the 

one who gives the increase and He does not 

forget your work and labors of love!  

 

Your fellow-servants, 

Josh and Teah  
www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  

We would like to say a huge thank 

you to the Demera family for their 

service to our Lord in mailing the 

physical copies of our prayer letters 

these last four years. Your 

faithfulness has been a huge 

blessing!! 

http://www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR

